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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Frank Rainone [frainone@cityofpleasantonca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 9:28 AM
To: Rigter, John
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; George Thomas
Subject: RE: 3000 Busch Road SLIC Case RO0002952 Building Permit B13-1867

John, 
 
Thank you for your quick response. I will include these in our permit tracking system and have the 
contractor include these comments on the plans. Once this is done I will email the plan back to you 
for your approval, or if you would like me to redline the three comments on the plans. Then I would 
need you to provide an approval status in Accela for LPFD. John please let me know what works for 
you. Again thank you for your help with the project.   
 
Thank you 
  
Frank Rainone 
Plan Checker 
City of Pleasanton 
Building & Safety Division 
(925) 931-5315 
Frainone@cityofpleasantonca.gov 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
From: Rigter, John [mailto:jrigter@lpfire.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 9:18 AM 
To: Frank Rainone 
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: 3000 Busch Road SLIC Case RO0002952 
 
Frank, 
 
I spoke with Jerry Wickham this morning.  My conditions for this project are as follows…   

 Demolition permit is for aboveground structures only,  
 Contamination encountered will be located (logged), and the related removal and sampling reviewed and 

approved by ACEH and LPFD, and 
 Piping encountered that could have contained hazardous materials or wastes be protected for review by ACEH 

and LPFD. 
 
John 
 

From: Frank Rainone [mailto:frainone@cityofpleasantonca.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 8:22 AM 
To: Rigter, John 
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Cc: George Thomas; Stefani, Danielle; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: 3000 Busch Road SLIC Case RO0002952 
 

John, 
 
Please see the attached plan for the demo of the six buildings. The contractor does have the 
following documents. Please let me know if you can read the plan attached.  
 
BAAQMD J4B224 
PG&E Letter 
 
 
Thank you 
  
Frank Rainone 
Plan Checker 
City of Pleasanton 
Building & Safety Division 
(925) 931-5315 
Frainone@cityofpleasantonca.gov 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 5:50 PM 
To: Frank Rainone 
Cc: Rigter, John; George Thomas; Stefani, Danielle 
Subject: RE: 3000 Busch Road SLIC Case RO0002952 
 
Frank,  
 
Good talking with you and thank you for checking in on this. 
 
My department has no other requirements that would prohibit the City from issuing a demolition permit for the above 
referenced site. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Frank Rainone [mailto:frainone@cityofpleasantonca.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 4:46 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Rigter, John; George Thomas; Stefani, Danielle 
Subject: 3000 Busch Road SLIC Case RO0002952 
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Jerry, 
 
It was nice talking to you today. As we discussed on the phone this afternoon, I would like to issue a 
demolition permit for six buildings or structures on the site concerning the address and your case 
number above. Is there anything Alameda County needs that would prohibit the city from issuing a 
demolition permit.  
 
Thank you 
  
Frank Rainone 
Plan Checker 
City of Pleasanton 
Building & Safety Division 
(925) 931-5315 
Frainone@cityofpleasantonca.gov 
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